
Dear [Writing Group Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 

unwavering support and encouragement you have provided me during our writing journey 

together. 

Your constructive feedback and diverse perspectives have greatly enriched my work, and I am 

truly thankful for the collaborative spirit that we share. Each meeting has inspired me to push my 

boundaries and explore new ideas. 

Thank you for being such an integral part of my writing experience. I look forward to many more 

sessions of creativity and inspiration with all of you. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


